16 Dec 2021
 
Dear Children at home, Mums, Dads and Carers,        

As you know tomorrow is the last day of a challenging but brilliant term. This week has been a great way to end the term with the completion of swimming, class parties and today’s Elf Run!

I know that infant parents and carers are, like us, delighted that we have been able to have our nativity shows in front of live audiences and once again I thank you for your support with this. 

As I have already said Holy Trinity Church is sadly not of an appropriate size or layout to enable us to have unlimited junior parents and carers come to our annual service so attendance is limited to parents of choir members only. 
Ideally one parent only please, do a lateral flow test beforehand, sit upstairs, wear a mask and stay away from school staff! We are all happy that we can have an audience to share in this lovely event but I’m sure you understand none of my staff wish to risk contracting Covid on the last day and being in self isolation for Christmas! 

Any member of our school community is welcome to use the Zoom link below in order to share in our church service and it will also be recorded so anyone who wishes to can view it at their leisure.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82282033713?pwd=NDBOTHFIMTJuUWFtbGJQOGtwa0NOUT09

Meeting ID: 822 8203 3713
Passcode: r17HyE
 
A reminder that school finishes at 2.00pm.
 
Thank you for your support, on behalf of all school staff may I wish you a Merry and safe Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year.

Best wishes

Adam Croft


